November 2024 Vol 3 Issue 26

EBENEZER PENTECOSTAL CHURCH

NOVEMBER



Spring edition



SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS PICNIC



This November, EPC Sunday school teachers got together for a time of fellowship and fun. 2024 was a huge year for our teachers, especially with a rapidly growing Sunday school.

To celebrate the years achievements, EPC teachers gathered at Western Springs and bonded over games, actives and delicious food.

The evening allowed the teachers to reflect over their year and discuss the next years programs.

Thank you teachers for all you do!

GRANDPARENTS MEETING



One of the biggest blessings at EPC, is the presence of our grandparents. In order to acknowledge and honour them, EPC held a special fellowship dinner.

The night was a blessing. All the parents shared testimonies from their life experiences that encouraged and uplifted everyone in the room.

The night gave everyone an opportunity to listen and appreciate the stories of those who went before us.



NOVEMBER

Food for homeless





South cell Men's prayer ride



Out of 100 men, one will read the Bible, the other 99 will read the Christian.



D.L. Moody

CONTACT US

www.epcnz.com

ADDRESS:

AUCKLAND

6 Culperry Road Glendene, Auckland 0602

HAMILTON

131 Ohaupo Road, Melville, Hamilton 3206







